
TO: TOWN OF STODDARD RESIDENTS 

FROM: Daniel Eaton, Town Moderator 
Karen C. Bell, Town Clerk 

DATE: October 28, 2020 

SUBJECT: Partial processing of Absentee 
Ballots prior to the State General Election 

This is to notify the people of the 
Town of Stoddard, New Hampshire 
that the absentee ballots for the 
State General Election on November 
3, 2020, will be partially-pre­
processed on Monday, November 2, 
2020 at 5 PM at the Town Hall. 


